Sent:
To:
Subject: RE: Meeting request: Hewlett-Packard (21 or 22 January)

From: .

Dear Mr NN

On behalf of Mr Buttarelli, | inform you that he will very pleased to meet M|} Bl in our premises on 22
January at 11 am.

Could you please confirm me it is still available and if he will be accompanied as | need to ask the permissions to the
building?

Many thanks in advance.

Kind regards,

Administrative assistant

= 1= (+32) I
|

European Data Protection Supervisor
Postal address: Rue Wiertz 60, B-1047 Brussels
Office address: Rue Montoyer 30, B-1000 Brussels

D @EU_EDPS www.edps.europa.eu

This email (and any attachment) may contain information that is internal or confidential.
Unauthorised access, use or other processing is not permitted. If you are not the intended
recipient please inform the sender by reply and then delete all copies. Emails are not secure as
they can be intercepted, amended, and infected with viruses. The EDPS therefore cannot
guarantee the security of correspondence by email.

From : I ) communitygroup.eu]

Sent: 08 January 2015 15:39
To: BUTTARELLI Giovanni; wojtek.wiewiorowski@edps.europa.eu
Subject: Meeting request: Hewlett-Packard (21 or 22 January)

Dear Mr. Buttarelli
Dear Mr. Wiewiorowski,

Let me first of all congratulate you on your recent appointment at the head of the European Data Protection
Supervisor and wish you all the very best in your new functions.

It is my pleasure to write to you today on behalf of Mr. || Gz _

-at Hewlett-Packard (HP). Mr. [l i be in Brussels on the occasion of the Computers, Privacy
1



and Data Protection (CPDP) Conference and would like to request a meeting with you on 21 January in the
afternoon or on 22 January at 11am or in the afternoon.

As the | of HP' s tcom. Mr. ] would be happy to have to opportunity to meet with
you to discuss his latest views on the General Data Protection Regulation and to provide HP’s view on the

issue of accountability, BCRs and the one-stop-shop mechanism. Furthermore, as cross-border data flows
are a key component of HP’s business, Mr. i would also be happy to discuss the issue of Safe Harbor
and elaborate on how HP supports the constructive conclusion between the EU and US on the agreement.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any queries on this matter.

Many thanks in advance for your kind consideration.
I
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